
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN: 12-09 
 
DATE: September 26, 2012 

 

SUBJECT: Cassette Height Adjustment on HCDU/SCDU for Canada  
 

AVAILABILITY: All Authorized Triton Distributors and Third Party Service Providers 
 

 This bulletin addresses:  Recommended Implementation is: 

 Documentation Changes X Now for all affected units 

 Hardware Service Issues  All affected units during next service visit

 Software Announcements  Optional 

X Technical Tips  No implementation required 

 
DESCRIPTION:  
 
HCDU/SCDU dispensers (as may be found in the Triton Traverse) require a height 
adjustment of the cassette(s) for Canadian currency. If an HCDU or SCDU cassette is found 
still set to US configuration, the adjustment can be made by simply removing the height rails 
from the cassette lid, rotating them, and reattaching with the same screws. 
 

 
 
Traverse units shipped to Canada should be configured for Canadian currency prior to 
shipment from Triton. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Technical Support or our Parts Department 
at 1-228-575-3100 from outside North America or toll free in the U.S./ Canada 1-800-
259-6672.  
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